



From: Sam Heynes

Sent: 07 November 2019 10:06

To: Caroline Hansen

Subject: FW: Litter bin. Mytten Twitten

Hi Caroline

Another item for the ACE agenda; to consider whether to move the location of the bin along Mytten Twitten to try and avoid further vandalism. My concern would be I believe this is a heavily used bin, so it may cause excess littering if the bin is not replaced.

Kind regards

Samantha Heynes

Parish Clerk

Cuckfield Parish Council



01444 451610 Out of hours mobile: 07932 444103 www.cuckfield.gov.uk

Office Hours: Monday to Friday 10am – 2.30pm

Cuckfield Parish Council, The Queen's Hall, High Street, Cuckfield, RH17 5EL

The information contained in this email may be subject to public disclosure under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. Unless the information contained in this a request for information about the subject matter of this email. The views expressed within this email and any attachments are not necessarily the views or pour and used by the named addressee(s). If you are not the named addressee(s), any use, disclosure, copying, alteration or forwarding of this email and its attachments from your system. Steps are taken to minimise the risk of transmitting software viruses, but we advise you tresponsible for any damage, loss or liability of any kind suffered in connection with this email and any attachments, or which may result from reliance on the connection with this email and any attachments, or which may result from reliance on the connection with this email and any attachments.

From: Robert Salisbury (Cllr) < Robert. Salisbury@midsussex.gov.uk>

Sent: 06 November 2019 08:55

To: Sam Heynes <Sam.Heynes@Cuckfield.gov.uk>

Subject: Litter bin. Mytten Twitten

Sam,

You will have seen my response to Anthony re bin in his garden. Could you, in the first instance, ask the relevant committee chair to consider the location. This is obviously a target for our itinerant youth and very annoying for the resident.

Kind regards Robert

Get Outlook for iOS

Act 2000. Unless the information contained in this email may be subject to public disclosure under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. Unless the information contained in this email is legally exempt from disclosure, we cannot guarantee that we will not provide the whole or part of this email to a third party making a request for information about the subject matter of this email. This email and any attachments may contain confidential information and is intended only to be seen and used by the named addressees. If you are not the named addressee, any use, disclosure, copying, alteration or forwarding of this email and its attachments is unauthorised. If you have received this email in error please notify the sender immediately by email or by calling +44 (0) 1444 458 166 and remove this email and its attachments from your system. The views expressed within this email and any attachments are not necessarily the views or policies of Mid Sussex District Council. We have taken precautions to minimise the risk of transmitting

softy e viruses, but we advise you to carry out your own virus checks before accessing this email and any attachments. Except where required by law, we shall not be responsible for any damage, loss or liability of any surfered in connection with this email and any attachments, or which may result from reliance on the contents of this email and any attachments.